
IN LOVING MEMORY OF 
 

David S. Jorgenson 
 

WHO WAS BORN 

February 20, 1935 

Big Stone County, Malta Township, Minnesota 
 

AND CALLED TO HIS ETERNAL HOME 

December 25, 2018 

Ortonville, Minnesota 
  

FUNERAL SERVICE 

Monday, December 31, 2018 - 11:00 a.m. 

New Life Community Baptist Church 

Ortonville, Minnesota 
 

OFFICIANT 

Pastor Phil Butler 
 

 MUSICIANS  

Barb Maas, Pianist 

Meg Scholberg, Violinist 

Tim Mundwiler, Vocalist 
 

HONORARY BEARERS 

Daniel Jorgenson     Ronald Jorgenson     John Jorgenson 

Vivian Christopherson     Grace Haas     Patricia Kies  

Corrine Nebben     Susan Schulte 
 

APPRECIATION 

David’s family is grateful for your attendance at this service. 

Your expressions of kindness and love are deeply 

appreciated.  Following the service, please join the family  

for lunch and fellowship in the church dining room.   
 

 ARRANGEMENTS BY 

Mundwiler and Larson Funeral Home 

Ortonville, Minnesota 

In lieu of flowers, the family requests donations to Big Stone Camp 

for Christ. David dearly loved the camp and spent countless hours 

maintaining the grounds and buildings. 

LIGHT OF HEAVEN 
 

I felt the light of heaven 

It was shining down on me,  

I heard His voice, He called my name, 

“my child, come follow Me”; 

There is no pain, there is no hurt 

Nor sadness anywhere, 

In heaven there is joy and love 

And I’ll be waiting there; 

For on the day I left this earth 

I felt your many tears, 

And now I watch you from above  

And keep you very near; 

It hurts to be apart from me, but 

Be patient for the day, 

When we meet again in love and peace 

When you too come this way. 



D avid Spurgeon Jorgenson was born February 20, 1935, in Big 

Stone County to Spurgeon and Hilda Jorgenson. David attended 

grade school at District 12 and attended high school at West Central 

School of Agriculture. He lived in California for two winters before 

meeting Jean Brustuen in 1956 at his brother, Conrad's, wedding. Jean 

and Dave were wed on June 22, 1957, and they spent their first year of 

marriage in Minneapolis, where David worked in construction. They later 

moved to a farm east of Clinton, where they farmed and resided until 

2007, when they moved to Ortonville and enjoyed life at the lake. Late in 

October 2018, Dave and Jean moved to Fairway View Senior           

Communities in Ortonville. 

     David was life-long member of Artichoke Lake Baptist Church and 

was very active in his church duties. David greatly enjoyed his family, 

fishing, hunting, playing dominoes, watching Minnesota sports,           

remodeling homes, farming and milking cows, spending winters in      

Arizona, Schwan’s ice cream, fireworks, and Bit-O-Honey! Friends and 

family describe Dave as kind, sweet, big-hearted, gentle, loving,         

honorable, a gem, a blessing to know...a true gentleman, and a good and 

faithful servant of God. He was greatly loved by everyone who knew 

him. He will be sorely missed, but we rejoice that he is with his Heavenly 

Father in his eternal home and we will see him again. 

     David was preceded in death by his twin daughters: Ann and Beth; his 

granddaughter, Amelia; his parents; and his brothers: Milton, Charles, 

and Conrad. 

     David is survived by his loving wife, Jean; his sons: Mike (Kathy) of 

Clinton, MN; and Steve (Theresa) of Golden Valley, MN; daughter, 

Kathy of Phoenix, AZ; grandchildren: Alma, Lake, and Jens;              

step-grandchildren: Ben and Nicki; bonus granddaughter, Stacy (Chris) 

Shoaff; bonus great-grandson, Leo; sisters: Vivian, Grace, Patti, Corrine, 

and Susan; brothers: Daniel, Ron, and John; extended family including 

nieces, nephews, great-nieces, and great-nephews too numerous to list; 

and many friends and neighbors who cherished him. Several grand-dogs 

will also miss his gentle affection. 

          The family would like to thank the doctors and staff at the          

Ortonville Hospital, the staff at the Robert Ross Dialysis Center, and the 

therapists and nurses from Ortonville Area Health Services for their    

loving care. Also, thank you to the staff and residents at Fairway View 

who made the last few months of his life so pleasant and who have been 

such a comfort to the family. We greatly appreciate the love and support 

offered by our extended family, neighbors and friends - you are a great 

comfort to us. 


